Baldwin & Franklin Architects Inc. Memorandum
167 Richmond Street East
Toronto, Canada MS5A 1N9

Telephone (416) 364-4521
Facsimile (416} 364-9522
E-Mail  bfarch@bfarch.com

Date September 1, 2021

From Joe Tozzo - Baldwin & Franklin Architect Inc.

To Committee of Adjustment — City of Brampton att: Jeanie Myers

Re 65 — 75 Bravdon Blvd. Committee of Adjustment — A 2021-0151

Request for Indefinite Deferral for September 14, 2021 Hearing Date

Regarding the above noted project file, we request an indefinite deferral from Committes of Adjustment for the September 14, 2021 hearing
date.

We have been working with City staff to come up with a site plan solution regarding the loading space, that can be supported by Planning
Services, and believe it would be prudent to continue to work together until such time that we can confirm a hearing dated.

Lunderstand that Francois Hemon-Morneau will reach out to you also to upate you on this file,

Thank you for your consideration regarding our request.

Sincerely,

Joe lozzo
Baldwin & Franklin Architects Inc.

Ce’d
Francois Hemon-Morneau — Planner City of Brampton
Sweedan Sandhar — 2479546 Ontario Ltd.



